
 

 
 
 
29 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Supporters of Carrington School (SOCS) is a vibrant and growing group of parents and staff 
joining together to organise social events, fund raising activities, and support the education of 
our young people in a practical way where we can.  
 
Many parents feel they’d like to help BUT with busy working and family lives don’t have time to 
commit… don’t worry, you can support us from your sofa in three easy ways! 
 
Support us through our School Lottery 
donations made for every ticket sold, tickets priced £1 
different and exciting prizes, and a BIG money grand draw every month 
 
Support us through easyfundraising 
donations made by many retailers, every time you shop, AT NO COST TO YOU 
 
Support us through Amazon Smile 
donations made by Amazon, every time you shop, AT NO COST TO YOU 
  
If you have time or expertise to offer, please contact the committee by 
email socs@carringtonschool.org 

  

 
 
 
Best Wishes 
The Carrington Team 

https://carringtonschool.org/info/the-wsa-warwick-school-association/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/the-warwick-school
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/warwickschoolassociation/?utm_source=adobecampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=newadminactivation-2020&utm_content=Activation2020-Admin-D1-HIW&origin=AN201
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/gp/chpf/about/ref=smi_se_rspo_laas_aas
mailto:socs@carringtonschool.org

